From:

Susan Lesueur

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2008 11:45 AM

To:

Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Cc:

Subject: Rights of the Terminally III (Euthenasa Laws Repeal) Bill 2008

Dear Secretary,

I am writing to express support for the Rights of the Terminally III (Euthenasia Laws Repeal) Bill 2008. Please accept this submission in suport of legalising voluntary euthanasia.

I am now 87 years old. I want the peace of mind that the legal option of voluntary euthanasia would give me if my dying process became too awful. It would be such a relief. It would give me confidence in my doctor to know that my doctor would be willing, in the last resort, to help me die at my request.

Yours sincerely Susan Lesueur